
PUBLIC NOTICE
Attention Applicants on the Maine Section 8/HCV Centralized Waiting List:

This is to notify you that your application on the Maine Section 8/HCV Centralized Waiting List (Maine 
CWL) will now be accessible using a new software provider. At the same time, the 20 participating 
Public Housing Authorities (PHAs) on the Maine CWL are requesting an update to your application. 
To remain on the waiting list, you must update your current application and provide more information 
about your household.

THE DEADLINE TO UPDATE YOUR APPLICATION IS:
JANUARY 1, 2022

Per Maine CWL policy, it is your responsibility to inform the Maine CWL participating PHAs of any 
changes in contact information, income, household composition or any other information on your 
application. Failure to provide information or respond to update requests will result in your 
application being removed from the waiting list without further notice. If you would like to be 
removed from this waiting list, you may do so online or simply do not respond to this update request 
and your application will be automatically withdrawn. 

How to update your application online:

For more information about the Maine Section 8/HCV Centralized Waiting List and translations 
of this notice, please visit:  www.MaineSection8CentralWaitlist.org

1. Visit www.AffordableHousing.com/Update on your computer, tablet, or smart phone.

2. Click on “Update Application” and then choose “Sign Up” and follow the prompts to create 
an account. You must create a new username on AffordableHousing.com to access your 
application, your previous username and password will no longer be valid.

3. Once you complete the sign-up process, click on “Update Application”, and enter your 
information to view and edit your application and complete your update response. 
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